
CLYDE, Mo. –  Jamie Casteelʼs second-grade class at St. Gregory Barbarigo Catholic 
School in Maryville visited the Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adorationʼs monastery 
last week as part of a field trip. The students toured the grounds, including the Marian 
Grotto (above), and spoke with Sister Mary Sophia Becker, OSB about religious life 
and the Catholic faith.
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